

Fixtures

Practices

MyBishopsLife

Prep Website

FRIDAY 13 October 2017

Dear Parents

Welcome back to the 4th term. It is hard to believe that we are already in October and that the academic year closes in less than eight weeks' time. Tomorrow is College Prizegiving and Valedictory and as is tradition, many of the Matrics came down to visit their "old" Prep teachers. It is hard to believe that it is five years since they left the Prep – the time has literally flown by.

This term is a busy one with all the normal academic and extra-curricular demands, but with several extra special events for the end of year also thrown into what is going to be an extremely short term. Please do diarise the special events which we would really like to encourage you to attend:

- Carol Service (Charlton and Bramley): Tuesday, 21 November 19h00
- Carol Service (Brooke and van der Bijl): Wednesday, 22 November 19h00
- Grade 3 Celebration: Wednesday, 29 November 09h00
- Prizegiving: Thursday, 30 November 09h00

Please note that all boys are expected to attend these as per Grade or House indicated. Prizegiving is for all boys in the school.

Our Grade 7s will enjoy a few special leavers' events and we look forward to their finishing their time at the Prep on a high note.

Kind regards

GREG BROWN HEADMASTER



DIARY Dates

Friday 13 October to Saturday 14 October 2017

Charlton Grade 6 Camp

Table Mountain
Friday 15h00 to Saturday 13h00

Monday 16 October 2017

Bishops Praise Service

Mallet Centre Boys to please wear No 1's Unfortunately, due to space constraints, this service is for boys only, not parents.

Friday 20 October 2017

Grade 7 Saroc Social

Venue: Jagger Hall Time: 18h00 to 20h30



TAKE Note

MySchool Card



If you do not already have a MySchool Card, we encourage you to apply for one. Please click <u>here</u> for the application form and <u>here</u> for further information.

Sandwich Outreach



ATHWOOD PRIMARY SANDWICH DRIVE 2017 ROSTER – TERM 4

10 October - Grade 3

17 October - Grade 4

24 October -- Grade 5

31 October - Grade 6

7 November - Grade 7

14 November -- Grade 3

21 November - Grade 4

Well done to the Grade 3's who put in a sterling effort on Tuesday making sandwiches for Athwood Primary. Please take note of the roster above for the 4th term.

St Paul's Primary Christmas Outreach



Every year we remember those who are less fortunate than ourselves and give the pupils of St Paul's a small Christmas present each. This year we would like to fill decorated bags with a ball and some sweets. We need to collect these goodies for 727 pupils. If you would like to donate fizzers, lollipops, loose sweets (individually wrapped) or a small ball (no bigger than a tennis ball) please send them to the library. Please let <u>Sue Kieswetter</u> know if anyone has contacts where we could source discounted items in bulk.

Stationery - Grade 4 to 7 - 2018

We are nearing the end of the year and it is time to purchase your son's books and stationery for 2018. For your convenience, we have arranged for Waltons to handle the process again. On Monday we will be handing out the Waltons catalogues with your son's list of stationery requirements needed for next year. You are free to purchase your stationery items from any store, except for the exercise books, which we request you purchase from Waltons. It is, however, not necessary to order stationery items that your son already has.

All details regarding stationery and books e.g. subject and labelling, will be sent to you in due course.



NEWS

U13A Cricket Tour



Congratulations to our U13A Cricket Team on a successful tour to the Cape Schools Cricket Week. We are particularly proud of our team for attaining the "Team Etiquette" award, voted for by the Festival umpires.





BISHOPS PREPARATORY SCHOOLFir Road, Rondebosch, Cape Town, 7700
Phone:+27 (21) 659 7222 | Fax: +27 (21) 659 7227